Week in Review and Lookahead
Friday, November 18, 2022

This Tuesday, November 15™, the GLT team joined the
Allston-Brighton Transportation and Mobility Expo and
discussed plans for future improvements on the Band C
Branches. We'd like to thank everyone who attended
for their interest in improving transportation for
the Allston-Brighton community.

v This Week | Paving at Hawes St and St. Paul Street has been completed

« Lookahead | Crews will paint the turn lanes at St. Paul Street on Saturday, November 19*, and all
work will be complete next week

*Schedule subject to change with weather conditions and in
accordance with public health directives Page 1 of 1
Project percentages represent the value of the installed work
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